
GREENSBORO PLANNING COMMISSION 

Minutes of Meeting October 28th, 2013 

Present:   Phil Gray, Diana Griffiths, Willie Smith,  Linda Romans;  Kristen Leahy, Administrative Officer.  

Absent: Mark Snyder 

Meeting Called to Order at 7.00pm 

Minutes of October 21st Meeting approved unanimously. 
 
   Discussion occurred on the completed first draft of the revised By-law.  Phil proposed a number of 
relatively minor changes which were accepted by the GPC.  Kristen will prepare a final draft for public 
consumption in anticipation of the December 2, 2013, Public Meeting, which will be held at 7 p.m. in the 
Collier Room. She will also post notifications of the meeting and prepare copies of the draft for those 
planning to attend. Immediately following the Public Meeting, the GPC will conduct its own meeting to 
make any appropriate changes in the draft By-law.  The amended draft By-law will then be presented to 
the Select Board for its approval. 
 
   It was noted that the amended By-law must be completed by February 5th 2014 for approval at the 
Town Meeting in March. 
 
   Diana advised that she would not be able to attend any GPC meetings from the middle of November 
until she returns on the 23rd January 2014. 
 
Meeting concluded at 7.50pm. 
 
Next meeting will be directly after the Public Meeting on Monday  December 2nd. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Diana Griffiths, Secretary. 
 

 


